
AZARA, August 21: The School of Pharmaceutical Sciences at Girijananda Chowdhury University (GCU),
Tezpur campus, was ablaze with energy and enthusiasm as it hosted the eagerly awaited Freshmen Social
2023. The event, a vibrant extravaganza, marked the joyous welcome of the newly joined B. Pharm and D.
Pharm students into the university's close-knit academic family. The formal session of the event was graced
by an ensemble of distinguished personalities, lending an air of importance to the celebrations. Dr. Jyoti
Kamal Hazarika, the esteemed Principal of Tezpur College, adorned the role of Chief Guest, embodying the
event's spirit of academic excellence. Prof. P. Malairajan, Principal of the School of Pharmaceutical
Sciences, GCU, Guwahati, and Prof. K. Jessi Kala Veni, Head of the Department of Pharmaceutical
Chemistry at the School of Pharmaceutical Sciences, GCU, Guwahati, added an aura of wisdom and honor
as Guests of Honor. Prof. Abdul Baquee Ahmed, Principal of the School of Pharmaceutical Sciences, GCU,
Tezpur, graced the event with his esteemed presence.
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Felicitation of the invited guest.

Lighting the auspicious lamp.



Vibrance of the talented minds.
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Prof. Abdul Baquee Ahmed
delivering the welcome address.

Prof. (Dr.) P. Malairajan igniting
the young minds. Mr. and Mrs. Freshers 2023.

Certificate of appreciation being
presented to Seemanta Nayan Das.

An insightful talk by Dr. Jyoti
Kamal Hazarika.

The program commenced with a harmonious chorus from the students, resonating with solidarity and
warmth as they welcomed the honored guests. The symbolic lighting of the lamp and the Saraswati
Bandana, an ode to the Goddess of Learning, further heightened the spiritual ambiance of the occasion.
Prof. Abdul Baquee Ahmed, Principal of the School of Pharmaceutical Sciences, GCU, Tezpur, extended a
heartfelt welcome to both the distinguished guests and the newly inducted batch. His words of wisdom and
encouragement set a tone of inspiration for the program. The speeches from the Chief Guest and Guests of
Honor added an enriching layer to the event, sharing insights and experiences that resonated deeply with
the eager minds in the audience. A notable recognition was extended to Seemanta Nayan Das, a student in
the 7th semester of the B. Pharm program. He successfully qualified in the Graduate Pharmacy Aptitude
Test (GPAT) 2023. In recognition of his achievement and as a gesture of encouragement, he was presented
with an appreciation certificate by the Principal.

The stage was then illuminated by the vibrant performances of students from various batches, showcasing
their diverse talents. From graceful dance moves to melodious singing and mesmerizing instrumentals, the
students left the audience captivated and awe-inspired. The atmosphere was further enlivened by the
cultural Mr. and Miss Fresher’s Walk, where the new entrants strutted their charm and confidence, marking
the beginning of their journey in style. The Freshmen Social 2023 was a testament to GCU's spirit, fostering
unity, talent, and a bright future for its students.


